
From: Lars Henrikson <lhenrikson@mac.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 8:47 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Support Strong New Code 
 
Greetings, 
 
I’m writing to encourage you to adopt the strongest new efficiency code you can.  
 
As an efficiency professional I am well acquainted with the tremendous long term value of 
designing efficiency in from the start. In many cases a more efficient design is even cheaper to 
build and the lifetime costs of ownership are of course lower.  
 
Please keep Washington moving in the right direction as quickly as possible.  
 
Thanks! 
 
-Lars Henrikson  
Seattle  
 


